
Brad Saucier- Re: 1-11 Diamond St. 

From: 

To: 

Brad Saucier 

Brewster Buttfield 

Date: 3/13/2013 4:10 PM 

Subject: Re: 1-11 Diamond St. 
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Hi, just so you know, there is a certificate of occupancy needed for this type of project, and that was NOT 
provided in the payment you dropped off with your application. There's still a $75 balance, and the permit will 
not be issued until that has been paid. Thanks for providing the electronic documents. 

Brad Saucier 
Administrative Assistant 
Inspections Division 
City of Portland 
(207) 874-8703 
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